
 

 

MxD New Funding Opportunity: 
Manufacturing Science Program Grant 

 

ONR (Office of Naval Research) is seeking proposals that support fundamental scientific research to 
enable advances in naval manufacturing, particularly in manufacturing processes and/or materials to 
support the development of “manufacturing technology for Naval components,” including advances 
in additive manufacturing. 

Three focus Areas of ONR’s ManScience Program: 

1. Significant advances in current Naval manufacturing technologies. 
2. New or developing Naval manufacturing technologies. 
3. Design/optimize the materials used in Naval manufacturing technologies. 

White paper due by Mar. 6, 2020 via email to richard.fonda@navy.mil 

Proposal submitted by June 8, 2020 through www.grants.gov 

Funding size and period: up to $100k per year for 1 – 3 years 

 

More details may be found through MxD New Funding Opportunity and  www.grants.gov under 
solicitation number “N00014-20-S-F002.” 
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